
P&C General Meeting
CANCELLED -Tuesday 10th June (Week 7) - 5.30 to 7.00pm

Please email agenda items to uspspandcsecretary@gmail.com

U S P S  P & C  G r a p e v i n eU S P S  P & C  G r a p e v i n e

  WEEK 7 - TERM 2 - 20WEEK 7 - TERM 2 - 202525

USPS P&C Association
BSB: 066-115
Acc: 00900444

Instagram @ usps_pandc

President: uspspandcpresident@gmail.com
Secretary: upspandcsecretary@gmail.com
Treasurer: uspspandctreasurer@gmail.com
Lunches: uspspandclunches@gmail.com

Uniforms: uspspandcuniformshop@gmail.com
Yearbook: uspspandcyearbook@gmail.com
Book Club: uspspandcbookclub@gmail.com

Term 2 - School Lunch
Thursday 19.06.2025 - Week 8

(Orders close Tuesday 17.06.2025)

Friday 04.07.2025 - Week 10
(Orders close Wednesday 02.07.2025

Wednesday 11.06.2025 - Week 7
School Photos - includes al l  Kindy

Thursday 12.06.2025  -  Week 7
School Photos - Catch up day

Friday 13.06.2025  -  Week 7
Busy Bee - 2pm - 5:30pm

Tuesday 17.06.2025  -  Week 8
Incursion - Yarra Yaakin Performance

Group - Years 1-6

Thursday 19.06.2025  -  Week 8
Incursion - The Bee Project Year 5

Friday 20.06.2025 - Week 8
Interschool Carnival -  Years 5-6

Stay up to date with our events and
information via our Social Media pages

facebook.com/UpperSwanPrimarySchoolPC/

President: Karina Begley 
Vice President: Emma Crane

Co-Vice President: Louise Daly
Secretary: Rebecca Russell
Treasurer: Fatima Granados

Term 2 - School Events

UPCOMING P&C EVENTS

Book club issue 4
Orders due by Monday, June 16 2025

SCHOOL SOCKS 

available for order 
USPS will have a 
local matters jar 

featured at Grill’d Midland 
for the month of July

Our hearts are with the school community
feeling the loss of Dexter. Please look after

yourselves and reach out to your school
leaders and chaplains if you are struggling. 



Enclose the correct payment in an envelope

Orders due by Monday 16  June 2025th

Please note : late orders may not be accepted. Kindly drop
your completed orders into the P&C Letterbox at reception

Book ClubBook Club

When placing an order, please:

Clearly write your child’s name and room number 
on the order form

To order online, visit Scholastic Book Club Loop

For any enquiries, feel free to email us at:
uspsandcbookclub@gmail.com



SUPPORTED BY 
THE USPS P&C 

SCHOOL
SOCKS
SCHOOL
SOCKS
ONLINE ORDERS CLOSE
FRIDAY 27.06.2025
ONLINE ORDERS CLOSE
FRIDAY 27.06.2025

Your chance to
own a pair of

USPS faction and
school socks

Purchase via our online store
through ID Athletic

X-Small (sizes 5-8)
Small (sizes 9-2)
Medium (sizes 2-7)
Large (sizes 7-11)

X-Large (sizes 11-14)

$12.50 per pair$12.50 per pair
Jacquard Crew Socks
Delivered directly to school
term 3 (approx week 4) prior
to the faction carnival

*** Please note, these socks are in no way part
of the required school uniform. They are an
added optional extra for fun (similar to a
faction shirt) but are not a necessity ***



USPS will feature a local matters jar at 
Grill’d Midland for the month of JULY
Visit the store to share your support



THE P&C 
NEED YOU…..
ASSISTANT TREASURER

REQUIRED

PERSON WHO IS GOOD WITH NUMBERS 
RELIABLE
ABLE TO COMMIT TO 1-2 HOURS PER
WEEK, DAY OR NIGHT - YOU CHOOSE

Contact us via email

uspsandcsecretary@gmail.com

APPLY NOW

WHAT WE ARE 
LOOKING FOR:

WHAT IS INVOLVED:

ASSIST IN CHECKING EMAILS
CHECK THE BANK ACCOUNT 
LEARN THE ROPES OF THE P&C FINANCIALS 





10:30am - 12:00pm 
for any of these dates below:

Friday 6  Juneth

Thursday 19  Juneth

Friday 4  Julyth

Helping involves signing in at front office,
helping unpack the food delivery in the

school canteen, hand food to kids and tick as
they line up at the canteen, sign out.

Grandparents and other carers more than
welcome, but will need Working With

Children Check.

       https://forms.gle/nwDeUHXGV5eWfRDq6

helpers needed



 Care for Kids Upper Swan Primary School Care for Kids OSHC 
 
 Run a fantastic program on site at Upper Swan Primary School, 
 providing a safe and caring environment, our emphasis is on 
 delivering fun experiences for all children.

Open 6.30am to 6.00pm
Before school, after school and vacation care
A healthy afternoon snack is provided daily
All Government subsidies (up to 90% off the standard fee) apply
Our qualified staff, trained in first aid, asthma and anaphylaxis are always in attendance
We provide a wide range of indoor and outdoor experiences as well as having and external coach
attend one afternoon each week (at no extra cost)

 For bookings, please feel free to meet us in our OSHC room or contact us on 0418 736 801 or at
upperswanpsoshc@careforkidswa.net.au 

Please consider donating
uniforms to the P&C to help

other families. Donations can
be left at reception. 

School uniforms are available online from Perm-A-
Pleat. Please visit the school website to access the

link - upperswanps.wa.edu.au

https://subscribe.entertainment.com.au/fundraiser/8611z5


